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ACTA Retains ATIS and TIA Sponsorship  
September 12, 2012  

 
The Administrative Council for Terminal Attachments (ACTA) is pleased to announce that at its July 26, 
2012 General Council meeting, the Council unanimously approved the Alliance for Telecommunications 
Industry Solutions (ATIS) and the Telecommunications Industry Association (TIA) as its sponsors for the 
next four years (2013-2017). ATIS and TIA have served as the co-sponsors of ACTA since its inception 
in 2001.  
 
Since ACTA’s establishment, ATIS and TIA have played a significant role in ACTA’s successes, existing 
industry value, and future potential. It is because of their commitment and dedication that ACTA 
unanimously agreed to retain them as its co-sponsors. Both ATIS and TIA also have agreed to continue 
their support of and involvement in ACTA. ATIS has additionally agreed to continue to serve as the 
ACTA Secretariat.  
 
Pursuant to 47 CFR § 68.602(a), on a quadrennial basis, ACTA may vote by a simple majority to be 
sponsored by an American National Standards Institute (ANSI) accredited organization(s). Each sponsor 
is ANSI accredited.   
 
Questions and comments about this notice should be submitted to the ACTA Secretariat via e-mail at 
acta@atis.org, or by phone at +1 202-628-6380.  
 
About ACTA 
The ACTA is an open organization established to: (1) adopt technical criteria and to act as the clearing-
house, publishing technical criteria for terminal equipment developed by ANSI-accredited standards 
development organizations; and (2) establish and maintain a registration database of equipment approved 
as compliant with the technical criteria. ACTA is jointly sponsored by the Alliance for 
Telecommunications Industry Solutions (ATIS) and Telecommunications Industry Association (TIA).  
For more details about ACTA and the registration of TTE equipment to the Public Switched Telephone 
Network (PSTN), visit: www.part68.org.   


